
Vote yes to HB 1423
Dear Legislators,
Good afternoon! Thank you for listening to me today. Please keep freedom and choices available as viable options for
ND citizens and say yes to Bill 1423 because it will open doors for us  and it will continue to motivate our citizens to
intelligently research and to wisely conclude the role mask wearing will play in our various businesses and the lives of
ND individuals. There are important variables which need to be considered and applied in each individual case
represented. This reality necessitates the move to end any mask mandates.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please vote yes to HB 1423.

Sincerely,
Alida Arnegard
Member of NDCA
Watford City, ND


